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Oregonians overwhelming voted down ranked choice voting.  Why does this bill even 

exist?  Elected officials need to remember that they were voted into office by the 

people of Oregon, not special interests, big donors or corporations.  Remember who 

elected you, the next round of elections will not fair so well for many of those in the 

legislature. 


